Pamela Martin

Subject: Looking forward to seeing you at UBCM 2016

From: Selina Robinson [mailto:selina.robinson.mla@leg.bc.cal
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 3:22 PM

To: Lisa Helps (Mayor) <mayor@victoria.ca>

Subject: Looking forward to seeing you at UBCM 2016

Hello,

| hope your summer is going well. | am writing to you in preparation for the UBCM Convention September 26-
30. | am pleased to inform you that all of the Opposition MLAs will be at the UBCM Convention and that we
would love to meet with you and hear more about your issues and concerns.

In order to book an appointment with an MLA during UBCM please contact my Legislative Assistant Bronté
Renwick-Shields at bronte.renwick-shields@leg.bc.ca or call 250-953-7647 and she will be happy to schedule
an appointment for you. Please let Bronté know the specific issues or concerns that you would like to address
in the meeting so that we can ensure the appropriate MLAs are in attendance. Here is a link to a list of our
MLAs and their spokesperson portfolios: http://bcndpcaucus.ca/the-team/

We would also like to remind you that the Opposition will be hosting a free breakfast on the Friday morning of
UBCM in the Crystal Ballroom Room at the Fairmont Empress Hotel, doors open at 6:45 am but please come
when you can before 8:30 am. We would love to have you join us, invitations and further information will be
included in your Convention package.

Yours sincerely,
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Selina Robinson
MLA for Coquitlam-Maillardville
Opposition Spokesperson for Local Government, Seniors and Sports

If you would no longer like to receive emails from me regarding Local Government, please click here



